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Architectural Review Committee Staff Report



        August 16, 2022
Department of Planning and Building

Town of McCordsville


Project:

Snider Property    
Petitioner: 

Platinum Properties/Beazer Homes    
Request:
The petitioner is seeking approval of their product line-up for the new community on the Snider Property, located along the southside of CR 700N, ¼ mile east of CR 600W.    
Staff Review:
The proposal includes five (5) floor plans, each with three (3) different elevations.  

As a reminder, since this process is less than one year old.  Any elevations approved at the meeting, still must conform to the PUD standards (or be otherwise approved by the ARC) but shall not be required to go back to the ARC for further review except for anti-monotony purposes.  

Staff Comments:
This project is proposed as an age-restricted, 55+ community, which will make it unique from the Town’s other subdivisions.  All proposed homes are ranches.  Full two-story homes will not be permitted.  
